
Call for Papers 
Special Section of Journal Emerging Technologies in Accounting 

ESG and Technologies 
 
The Journal of Emerging Technologies in Accounting (JETA) is the academic journal 
of the Strategic and Emerging Technologies Section of the American Accounting 
Association. JETA’s Mission is to encourage, support and disseminate the production 
of a stream of high-quality research focused on emerging technologies and artificial 
intelligence applied or applicable to a wide set of accounting related problems. JETA 
plans to publish a special section featuring work on the combination of Environmental, 
Social, and Governance (ESG) and Technologies. The editor of JETA invites 
submissions of original unpublished work for this special section. 
 

 
ESG reports receiving increasing attention from both the accounting academia and practitioners in recent years. 
However, the growth of research exploring the role of technologies in preparing, sharing, and controlling the 
quality of ESG reports is still slow. This call for papers aims to promote theoretical and empirical academic 
research on the challenges and opportunities of using technologies in ESG reports. 
 
Areas of interest include, but are not limited to:  

• Usage of AI in ESG analysis and reporting 
• Application of technologies in ESG reporting 
• Application of technologies in ESG assurance 
• Application of technologies in ESG risk assessment/management 
• New standards and regulations regarding using technologies in ESG 
• Case studies of using technologies in ESG 
• Frameworks on using technologies in ESG 
• The acceptance of technologies in an ESG context 
• ESG and continuous reporting 
• ESG and continuous auditing 
 

All research methods are welcome, including review, archival, design science, behavioral, qualitative, field, and 
case study. Submissions are due by November 30, 2023. Early submission is encouraged, and the review of 
submissions will be on a fast track.  
 
Submit via the Journal of Emerging Technologies in Accounting: 
https://www.editorialmanager.com/jeta/default.aspx. Please clearly state that your submission is for consideration 
for publication in the special section on ESG and Technologies. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the editor of the special section: Dr. Jun Dai (judai@mtu.edu), or JETA 
Senior Editor Dr. Miklos A. Vasarhelyi (miklosv@rutgers.edu). 
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